

PUEBLO OF POJOAQUE

GOVERNOR
Joseph Talachy
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR
Jenelle Roybal
TRIBAL SECRETARY
Stephanie J. Crosby
TRIBAL TREASURER
Mary Ann K. Fierro

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

78 CITIES OF GOLD ROAD SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87506 (505) 819-2276 FAX (505) 819-2299

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Tribal Employees

FR:

GOVERNOR JOSEPH M. TALACHY

RE:

CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) RECOMMENDATION - PERSONAL

TRAVEL

DATE:

MARCH 12TH, 2020

With consideration to the recent outbreak of novel coronavirus (COVID-19), the Pueblo of Pojoaque is taking precautionary measures to protect the overall health and wellness of the entire Pojoaque Valley. With this in consideration, measures are being taken to mitigate any risk of transmission of coronavirus.

As recommended by both the Governor of the State of New Mexico, Michelle Lujan Grisham and myself, it is highly recommended that all tribal employees refrain from any personal travel in the next two weeks.

Please don't hesitate to call me with any questions or concerns.